
News From The Twos

Looking Ahead
November 11th-Veterans Day-
NO SCHOOL
November 25th-Parent Teacher 

Conferences
November 27th-No After School

November 28th and 29th NO 
SCHOOL

Next week we will learn about 

squares, bears and camping!

Classroom Reminders
Scholastic catalogs have gone 
home in folders. You must place 

orders online by 11/25.

Parent teacher conference sign 

ups are available on Class Dojo.

What we’re learning…

This week we started talking 
about the color orange and fall! 

We bedazzled pumpkins with lots 
of different orange items! We 

also had oranges and 
clementines for snack! We read 

Don’t Blow Your Top and made a 

pumpkin volcano! We learned 
that it’s ok to get mad sometimes 

but we need to take a few 
minutes to breathe and say “I’m 

sorry”. 

Miss Katie came on Monday and 
we sang songs with her about 

colors. She also read us The 
Wide-Mouthed Frog. Miss Carly 

came on Friday and read us 

some books about bears! She 
helped us make a camping tent 

craft! 

4th-8th
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